
Dear Jessica, 

My husband and I have rippied out our front yard over the past year due to ridiculous water rate 

hikes and for water consumption reduction.  This also included a fresh vegetable garden that 

provided nutritious food for my family. Many of our neighbors have done the same.  We have no 

more to give.  Please take this email as our opposition to this ridiculous idea. 

Daniel and Corina Heerdink 

9473 Podell Avenue 

San Diego, CA. 92123 

 


